
We invite residents, businesses and 
interested parties to attend the Virtual Public 
Engagement Event for the Carrickmines 
Shanganagh River Flood Relief Scheme.

Due to current Covid-19 restrictions, our 
public engagement event will be held online.

We will update you on the progress to date 
and how you can take part in the scheme 
development.

We would like to hear about your 
experiences of flooding in the past and we 
are interested in you sharing with us your 
photos/videos of previous flooding.

You can log in the project website              
www.csfrs.ie from the 6th of October to view 
the presentation and visuals made available 
and provide feedback to the project team.

You can contact the team members at      
www.csfrs.ie or by email at info@csfrs.ie

Virtual Event from October 6th 
at www.csfrs.ie

You can find out more about the project at www.csfrs.ie

Public Engagement Event


